Our HIPAA Policy

As a patient of Michael F. Khanchalian, D.D.S.
and in seeking treatment in our office, you agree
with all current and existing HIPAA laws
regulations. It is our policy not to share any
information regarding our patients with ANYONE
else unless approved by you. Copies of our policy
are available upon request and are not dispensed
unless requested. If there are any further questions
or concerns please bring them to the attention of
our staff. Thank you for being our valued patient.
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